
REASON FOR AMENDMENT 
 
On April 15, 2024, counsel for Assignor and Assignee were contacted through email by 
a member of the Commission staff who asked the parties to amend the application 
because “Both the assignee and assignor response to the certification question is 
‘no.’  Would you please amend the response this question?” 
 
Counsel for Assignor and Assignee checked their filed copies of the application and 
verified that both Assignor and Assignee had certified “yes” to the question in the 
original application.  They communicated this to the FCC staff. 
 
Nevertheless, on April 16, 2024, the FCC staff requested the parties to attempt to re-
certify the application so that the application could be granted.  That is the purpose of 
this amendment which changes nothing from the original application. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


